
 

 

Date:21-09-2024 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It is to inform you that there will be a Campus Picnic organized for the 

students of Nursery to class V on 2nd October 2024. Rs. 350/- will be the 

charge for the same, and the last date of submission for the above amount is 

on or before 25th September 2024 to their respective class teachers. 

 

 

Principal 

 


